
Subject: RE: [External] update policy 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside Brightsun Travel (UK) Ltd. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Dear Girish, 
 
Greetings. 
 
The same policy is extended till 30th April. 
 
 
All passengers travelling to India from an international destination, must fill a mandatory self-
declaration form on www.newdelhiairport.in 72 hours prior departure. Click on the Air Suvidha 
option for further details. Due to Covid-19 requirements, all passenger are requested to web check-
in before arriving at all airports. 
 
Thanks and Regards, 
 
 
*Aviareps are the official representatives for Vistara UK and therefore will save your personal Data* 
 
VISTARA  
 
E: LONRES.Vistara@aviareps.com 

 

Need holiday extra’s? Look no further…Click on the link below now 
https://www.aviacollect.com/uk/ 
 
 

http://www.newdelhiairport.in/
mailto:LONRES.Vistara@aviareps.com
https://www.aviacollect.com/uk/

